
SPENCER TOWNSHIP

BOARD OF QUALIFICATION 

MEETING NOTICE

The Spencer Township Board 
will meet at the Spencer Town Hall 
on Thursday, March 14, 2019, at 
5PM for the purpose of addressing 
organizational matters in prepara-
tion for the upcoming year.

Dated: February 23, 2019
Sharon Lindberg, Clerk
Spencer Township
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